
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 28 – 2017 
  
Closure of the 2017 Navigation Season 
 
Mariners are advised that following the transit of the last commercial downbound vessel 
through St. Lambert Lock in the Montreal Lake-Ontario (MLO) Section of the Seaway, the 
St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation and the Saint Lawrence Seaway 
Development Corporation declare the 2017 navigation season closed effective at 18:15 hrs 
on January 11, 2018.   
 
 
January 12, 2018 


